
 

 

 

Unit 07-05 & 07-07, Level 7, Menara MBMR,  

No. 1, Jalan Syed Putra, 58000, Kuala Lumpur. 

 

COVID-19 Pandemic (3) 

 

Dear All, 

As you know yesterday the Government extended Movement Control Order until at least the 28th 
April 2020.  

Since yesterday’s announcement on the MCO extension the Minister for International Trade & 
Industry has issued a Statement that updates the sectors that can operate & the application 
process that is required for these sectors to resume operations.  

The SCI executive team is currently reviewing the updated guidance from the Minister.  
By Monday April 13th we will determine whether we can proceed with the application process.  
If we receive permission to resume operations, it will be on a limited scale & subject to the 
required health care provisions. 
 
Company updates will continue to be circulated by e-mail & are also available on our LinkedIn page 
& the SCI Website. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 


